GHOST TOWN ECHO

SEPTEMBER 2016

SEPTEMBER MEETING

DATE CHANGE
Friday September 23 2016
TOPIC: FINDS OF THE SUMMER

As usual — the September meeting will be your chance to show off the “best” thing
you found this summer — was it a rare jar you dug in Montana? A cool demijohn you
picked up at the FOHBC National Show in Sacramento? OR that one Rainier beer
variant you’ve been hunting down for the last 20 years? Whatever made you jump
up and down with joy - bring it to brag — boast —or share with club members

Two Shows upcoming

Port Townsend September 9" & 10™

American Legion Hall 209 Monroe St, Port Townsend, WA 98368
Saturday hours are 9 am to 5 pm - very limited parking

Oregon Bottle Club Show — Aurora Oregon September 16" & 17"

Friday, September 16, 2016, 12:00 — 5:00 pm set-up, S5 Early Bird Admission, Dealer drop-off at
11:00 am, Saturday, September 17, 2016, 9:00 am — 3:00 pm, Admission by donation, American
Legion Hall, 207 Main St. N.E., Aurora, Oregon, For more information and/or table reservations
contact: Scott Slowter: 503.645.0560 or Mark Junker: 503.231.1235 or Bill Bogynska: 503.657.1726
or email billbogy7 @gmail.com,




Thanks to David Bethman for some pictures from the National Bottle Show
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